
All jobs automatically posted to
Mossier's job board

Invite to speak at Job Seeker
Meet-ups

Access to resume database

Access to employer trainings &
LGBTQ recruiting best practices

Logo featured on mossier.com

Referrals to LGBTQ candidates
from the Mossier community

Jobs featured in Mossier’s
monthly email communication

Our talent pool is national in
scope and spread out across a
variety of industries. 30% have
10+ years of experience. 33% are
also persons of color and 20%
are Trans or Nonbinary.

TECH
30.1%

MARKETING
23.6%

HEALTHCARE
22%

HOSPITLITY
13.8%

FINANCE
10.6%

What roles are they looking for? 

Why Mossier?

Mossier
Recruiting
Partnership

Mossier helps organizations
recruit LGBTQ talent while
simultaneously developing
organizational policies, procedures
and cultures that make LGBTQ
talent want to stay long-term.

We create and support
connections between Queer
leaders and job seekers and
companies committed to LGBTQ
inclusion. 

We've designed solutions to not
just connect you with Queer
candidates but engage with them
authentically and build lasting
relationships. 

Your annual benefits.

 Job board 

Add your jobs
automatically
to our Online
Community

Resume Database

Access our
growing stack
of resumes of
Queer talent

Job Seeker Meet-ups

Build your
employer brand
and relationships
with LGBTQ
talent 

Warm-Introductions

Receive curated
connections to
job seekers that
match your open
roles

Perks?

$7.5k $12.5k
nonprofits & governments (all sizes), 

for-profits with <1000 employees
for-profit employers with

>1000 employees

LGBTQ+ Job Seekers

Cost Per Year

Thank you to our partners.


